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From: Staton, Jennifer A
Sent: Friday, August 16, 2019 1:12 PM
To:
Cc: Foster, James H
Subject: RE: Contract for new CIO

Mr. Bisi- 
 
Dr. Stratos will not begin working for the Beaufort County School District until the later half of August.  Hiring documents 
are currently in process, but are not available at this time.  Please resubmit your request at the end of the month.  Her 
annual salary will be $135,128. 
 
Jennifer Staton, MS, CSP 
Risk Manager 
Beaufort County School District 
843-322-2355 | Fax: 843-322-2389 
 
From:   
Sent: Wednesday, August 7, 2019 9:27 AM 
To: Staton, Jennifer A <Jennifer.Staton@beaufort.k12.sc.us> 
Subject: Contract for new CIO 
 
** WARNING: This email originated from outside of Beaufort County School District’s email system. Do not click links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. ** 
 
Ms. Staton,  
 
Pursuant to South Carolina’s Freedom of Information Act, I am requesting the contract between the school district 
and Mary Stratos, the new Chief Instructional Services Officer. 
 
I am also requesting Stratos' salary for the 2019-20 fiscal year.  The requested documents will be made available to the 
general public, and this request is not being made for commercial purposes, so I ask you to waive any and all fees.  
 
Thank you in advance for your anticipated cooperation in this matter.  
 
 
Regards, 
 
Richard Bisi 
 
 




